


Make a complaint. Call (202) 727-4559.  

Interpretation in your language. 

Translated documents in your language. 

INTERPRETATION IS YOUR RIGHT!
You have the right to free interpretation and translation services from DC 
government employees. Next time you visit a government agency request:  

DC government employees must provide an in-
person or phone interpreter in your language. 

DC government employees must provide 
applications, notices, complaint forms, and 
outreach materials translated in your language. 

If a  DC government employee does not provide
translation or translated documents, call the DC 
Office of Human Rights to file a complaint or 
visit ohr.dc.gov/service/know-your-rights-language-access. 

For more information and support, call the 
Ethiopian Community Center: (202) 726-0800


